
To the Civic Works Committee: 
 
My name is Lila Kari and I am writing today to respectfully request  Delegation Status at 
the March 2nd Civic Works Committee meeting, regarding the City of London "road 
reconstruction projects including sidewalks for Abbey Rise and Friars Way and maybe 
Doncaster Place”. 
 
Our family resides at 56 Doncaster Place, London, ON, N6G 2A5, and I represent 35+ 
residential households on Doncaster Place and neighbouring streets. 
 
On  behalf of the aforementioned residents, I would like to speak to the Civic Works  
Committee  and express our concerns to this sidewalk project in its present form, 
especially regarding its side-effect of cutting around 50 mature trees in our 
neighbourhood. 
 
I look forward to your hopefully positive reply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lila Kari 
 
56 Doncaster Place 
London, ON 
 
cc: Councillor Phil Squire 
—————————————————— 
Lila Kari 
Professor & University Research Chair 
School of Computer Science, University of Waterloo Adjunct Professor Dept. of 
Computer Science, University of Western Ontario Editor-in-Chief, TCS, Elsevier 
 
 
 


